

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting September 09, 2000

The meeting came to order at10:10 a.m. at T.O.G.S. Restaurant 4608 Imperial Street, Burnaby, B. C.

To date, we have 353 members, 308 full members, and 45 associates members.

We welcomed our new member, Mike.

Congratulations were expressed to Patrick "the webmaster" Weitemeyer, who was the sole rider on this wet Saturday morning.

Old Business

- 1. July 23 was the Burn Camp Ride, with 46 bikes attending. The organizers are very enthusiastic for us to do this again next year. It was suggested that we could include other organizations and bikes. It will be discussed further at future meetings.
- 2. July 30 was the Bullhead Barbeque Ride, with only a few people participating in the scavenger hunt. All that participated won a prize. John and Roberta Horwood were the big winners. Clark, our former director, and his wife, were here from Belgium, and planned the scavenger hunt.
- 3. Gerry Rooyakkers gave us a report on his trip to Sturgis. There were <u>780,000</u> in attendance this year. Gerry addressed several safety issues that came up on the Sturgis ride, and we all glanced through his picture album.
- 4. August 10, 11 & 12 was the Western Regional HOG Rally. 517 people attended, with some very positive feedback from those attending. Vern expressed his thanks to all who volunteered their time to make this a success.